
           
 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message 
• • • 

                “I would like to thank all of 

our hard working AGA members on a 

job well done in 2018. In 2018 the 

Chapter added new members, gained 

valued professional connections, 

served the community, and 

completed our goals. I fully believe 

2019 will be another year of growth 

and prosperous times as the Chapter 

continues to achieve our goals. The 

furlough of 2018-2019 was an 

extremely pressing matter for many 

government employees and members. 

The strength of Chapter members and 

the whole AGA community was a 

true beacon of hope and assistance. 

The Chapter is striving to achieve our 

goal of putting on our Annual PDT on 

April 18,2019. More details to come 

this month.” 

- Tony Malle, Chapter President  

         AGA St. Louis            
                             February 2019       

 

Upcoming Events 
March 2019- CGFM Month             

April 18, 2019- AGA Saint Louis PDT! 

CGFM Study Tip 
of the Month 

Know what the AGA study 
guides are and are not:  

•Are resources that provide an 
excellent foundation in studying 
for the CGFM examinations 

•Are not intended to offer 
answers to individual exam 

questions

 

It’s not too late to join a committee!   

The AGA Committees are always 
looking for new members.  Contact 

Tony, Toni, or a Committee Director 
for more information! 
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